It is that time of year again! It is Rock the Block Missions Week. We are asking for
anyone that wants to come out and help be at the church at 830 a.m. We have a jam
packed schedule. We will be ministering each day at different places. We will be in
Providence Reserves on Monday. Tuesday, we will be partnering with the City of
Lakeland for National Night Out. Wednesday we will be at Lakewood Terrace
Apartments, and on Thursday we will be at West Lake Apartments. Each day we will flyer
these neighborhoods and then we will set up in the evenings for the outreaches. Friday,
we will be setting up the Lakeland Center for the Back to School Bash, and on Friday
evening at 7:00 p.m. we will have our prayer and worship service. We will end the week at
The Lakeland Center with our Rock the Block Back to School Bash.

Parents, if you have a student that will be a part of this Missions Week, you can drop
your student off at church at 830 AM., and they will return back to the church at 8:00
PM. Please note that lunch and dinner will be provided. If you have any questions please
contact Pastor Robbie, Pastor Kaleb or myself.




